Paige Wallace

As a veterinarian and hunter in the state of Alaska I feel it is responsible stewardship of both our
domestic and wild sheep populations to implement m. Ovis testing for current and incoming
populations. We are a closed, isolated population and testing and quarantine is in the best interest of
both populations. Prevention of this disease is possible with proactive intervention and diligent
monitoring.



